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Tuesday 3 July 2018 

 

Dear parents/caregivers 

FREE ‘Magic Breakfast’ for ALL Children! 

We are delighted to tell you of our new Breakfast provision which will start in September 2018 and 

run for the whole of the academic year. 

Every morning, we will serve fresh bagels in the playground to all children in the school free of 

charge from 8.30am. Please make sure your child arrives at school for this time to not 

miss out. 

Our bagels are specifically made to be “child friendly” and are low in sugar and low in salt. 

Start date:     Monday 10 September 2018 

Time:              8.30am 

Where:           Bagel Station in the Playground 

Little Market School Club will also be receiving some of the bagels for the children that attend 

breakfast club with no additional charge.  

Research has shown that children who have a healthy breakfast  

achieve more at school – make sure your child doesn’t miss out! 

If any parents would like to volunteer to help at our Bagel Station, please do contact the office. We 

would really welcome your support. 

We will also be giving children the opportunity to be ‘Breakfast Monitors’. The children that 

would like to take should add their name to a list with the class teacher. They will then be entered 

into a rota and notified in advance of their turn. All Breakfast Monitors should arrive at school for 

8.25am prompt and report to the office. 
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We welcome the children to design their own poster for our bagel station and will proudly display 

them each morning for all to see. We have attached a blank sheet of paper to this letter for your 

child to use but please feel free to be creative and use other resources as you wish. If we receive a 

large quantity of posters they will be alternated each week. 

We look forward to seeing you at breakfast! 

Please do get in touch if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Raheel Akhtar 

Headteacher 

 

School contact number: 01708 932 710 

School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk 
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